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Anna Cunningham

From: R Bentley [crossmoret3@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent:  Sunday, 15 February 2009 3:57 PM
To: Shara Murray
Subject: QRL LTD
SHARA
NOW THAT BILL IS CLEARED AND A STATE ELECTION IS CLOSE POSSIBLY CALLED TUESDAY ,WE
NEED TO CONSIDER OUR OPTIONS .IF THE LABOUR GOV IS RETURNED THEN WE MIGHT SEEK TO

HAVE THE VOTE REINSTATED.
\ INANY CASE WE WILL USE NORTHERN REQUITRMENT.
WILL DISCUSS THIS WITH YOU THIS WEEK,
KIND REGARDS
BOB

6/09/2013




